
 
 Submission received through Engage Victoria 1 

 

Minimum feed-in tariff 2023-24 

Submission received through Engage Victoria 

Date submitted: 11/1/2023 

Submission written by: Anonymous 16 

From December 2022, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2023-24 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

What parts of our proposed methodology for setting the minimum single and 
time-varying feed-in tariff rates do you consider are appropriate? 

I think that an option for time-varying feed-in is a logical step - although most customers will 

struggle to feed back into the grid without a significant battery/storage setup. 

 

What parts of our proposed methodology should we change? 

We have not seen the actual retail price of power and power bills overall reduce at all.  This logic 

does not make sense with encouraging lower emissions and renewable energy uptake.  Surely a 

higher feed-in tarrif - or matching incentives - will encourage the move to further solar uptake in the 

future ultimately taking load off the grid. 

 

For our overall methodology, or parts of it, what alternative methodologies should 
we consider? 

I would suggest a higher feed-in tarrif rate to match rising energy costs for end users.  A higher 

variable tarrif out of daylight hours also makes sense. 
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